
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Heflin Baptist Church 
December 10, 2023 

 
Ushers:    Robby Brown, Glen Hyatt 
Nursery:   Lori Jarrell 
Kids Praise Leaders:  Carrie Hyatt, Misty Cobb 
Deacon of the Month:  Michael Elkins 
Audio/Video Team:  Audio – Tim Perry 

Camera – Steve Wainright 
Computer – Carla Tullis 

Counters:   Bobby Bailey, Ted Beam 
 

 

UpcominŶ Eventơ... 
 

Wednesdaƻ, DecembeƝ 13     6:00 pƌ AdulƦ BiblŬ Studƻ/PrayeƝ MeetinŶ 
                          HBC Kidơ Ministrƻ 
                    6:30 pƌ FrontlinŬ StudenƦ Ministrƻ 
 

Sundaƻ, DecembeƝ 17            9:00 aƌ Sundaƻ Schooƈ 
                        10:00 aƌ Worshiƛ ServicŬ  
     Kidơ PraisŬ  
          6:00 pƌ Christmaơ Musicaƈ 
     
  
    
  
  
 

 

 

Announcementơ: 
 

 

 Join us Wednesday nights at 6:00 for Bible Study and Worship.  Adults 
meet in the fellowship hall and children meet on the 2nd floor. Frontline 
Student Ministry meets in The Cave at 6:30. 
 

 The HBC Christmas Musical titled, “We Have Our Savior” will be 
Sunday, December 17, at 6:00 PM. Please invite your friends and family 
and join us for this special evening.  
 

 Several discipleship training (D-Life) groups meet throughout the week, 
and we’d love for you to join us!  
Women’s D-Life Group Meetings:  

 Robin Morrison’s group meets at her home Sunday evenings at 6:00.  

 Angie Thompson’s group meets at FES on Tuesday afternoons at 3:15. 

 Madison Owen’s group meets at her home Tuesday evenings at 7:00. 

 Sheila Guthrie’s group meets in the Ruth Sunday School classroom on the 3rd 
floor Wednesday evenings at 4:30.  

 Cammie Benefield’s group meets in the conference room Thursday mornings 
at 9:30.  

Men’s D-Life Group Meetings:  

 Keith Raisanen’s group meets at Jack’s Tuesday mornings at 7:30. 

 Bobby Bailey’s group meets in the Pairs & Spares Sunday School classroom 
on the 3rd floor Wednesday evenings at 4:30. 

 Brent Thompson’s group meets at Jack’s Thursday mornings at 7:00. 

 Larry Riddle’s group meets in the fellowship hall Thursday mornings at 9:30. 
                To help with your study, D-Life Journals are available for $15 at the Welcome Desk. 
 

 You may purchase the new Everyday Joy and Peace devotional at the 
Welcome Desk today! They are just $15 and make great Christmas gifts! 
All proceeds go to HEARTS Cancer Relief Services. 
 

 Lottie Moon Christmas Offering donations will continue to be collected 
throughout the month of December. Contributions help fund ministries like 
medical outreach, evangelism, and discipleship training. Please be in prayer 
about your gift. 
 

 Please make plans to join us for our Christmas Eve Candlelight Service 
at 5:00 PM on December 24.  
 

 The church office will be closed December 21-26 for Christmas. We will 
reopen Wednesday, December 27. There will be no Wednesday night 
activities at HBC on December 27. 

C h u r c h  I n f o r m a t i o n  

M a i l i n g :  P .  O .  B o x  1 1 6 ,  P h y s i c a l :  1 5 5  A l m o n  S t r e e t ,  

 H e f l i n ,  A l a b a m a  3 6 2 6 4  

P h o n e :  2 5 6 - 4 6 3 - 2 5 7 6       

E m a i l :   h e f l i n b a p t i s t @ c e n t u r y t e l . n e t  

W e b s i t e :   w w w . h e f l i n b a p t i s t . o r g  

  

  


